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January 12, 2020

Attn. Senator Steve Wilson, Chairman, Senate Energy and Public Utilities Committee

| am writing this letter in support of SB 234.

| grew up and currently live in a rural community. | have been involved in the agricultural
community my entire life. | farmed for many years.

Never before has a project have the potential to change so many communities as the industrial

wind projects. These projects will change what are agricultural areas into industrial waste lands.
With the passage of SB 234 it will give all residents of the affected area the opportunity to have
a voice whether it is in favor or opposed to these wind projects.

I am asking that all Senators to support this bill so that local residents have the opportunity to
be heard.

Sin?e)rely,

Dan Schoen
11319 Strecker Rd.
Bellevue, OH 44811



